
 

 

 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (REMPSTONE ROAD, EAST 

LEAKE)(PROHIBITION OF DRIVING) TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2022 (8300) 

 

 
Statement of Reasons 

 

 
The restriction has been introduced because of the expected increase in traffic due to the 
additional houses being constructed on Rempstone Road to the north-west of the 
Loughborough Road junction. The restriction will stop motor vehicles from cutting through to 
Rempstone and the A60. The prohibition will reduce the current number of accidents at the 
junction which are caused by vehicles not stopping and overshooting the junction. The 
crossroads junction will be safer for all users. 
 


